SCENIC HILL "ENJOY THE VIEW"

SCENIC HILL NEIGHBOOD ASSOCIATION MEETING

> NOVEMBER 10, 2011 DOWNTOWN POLICE SUBSTATION 201 E. BROADWAY 7:00 P.M.

From Lisa Smith, President -

OCTOBER MEETING ATTENDANCE 17

Enjoyed meeting with neighbors on National Night Out on October 5th. Thanks to Carol Crow for making a delicious cake. It was good to see old friends, Kay Alonzo and Ellen DeGroodt again as well as a new friend, Angie Bell who was attending her first meeting. Also attending were the Boreckys, Grays, Naylors, Foutchs, Baxters, Hendersons and Ernie Reeves.

This month we are having Terry Kessinger who works for the City. North Little Rock is developing a citywide sustainability plan. Having input from the neighborhood groups is critical to the plan's success and Terry is going to give a 15 minute sustainability overview presentation to our group this meeting. She is seeking ideas on ways that NLR can continue to be a great place to live, work and play.

CRIME WATCH

Have not heard of anything lately on the hill.

CHRISTMAS DISPLAY CONTEST

Since we're not having a December newsletter, I'll take this opportunity in the November newsletter to remind everyone that it's almost that time of year again. Decorate your yard with lights, displays, etc. So get out your lights and Christmas decorations and let's light up the "Hill". We will be seeking judges, so please let me know if you would like to judge our "lights contest". And if anyone knows how to take pictures of the winning yards and post on FB, that would be greatly appreciated.

FALL PHOTO CONTEST

SPONSORED BY: Lakewood Village Bedford Camera & Video

Lakewood Village Bedford Camera & Video has offered to sponsor this year's Photo Contest. Get out your cameras and start taking pictures. Send your photos to Lisa Smith, 117 Sunset Lane, or put on our facebook page, Scenic Hill Neighborhood. Lakewood Village Bedford Camera will also pick the winners of the contest. The only rule is that the pictures must be taken on Scenic Hill. Need to have your pictures in by November 21st. Will have the results in the January newsletter and of course on Facebook.

1st Place - 400 Free Prints (4x6) 2nd Place - 200 Free Prints (4x6)

DID YOU KNOW?

A home energy audit is the first step to assess how much energy your home consumes and to evaluate what you can do to make your home more energy efficient. For more information you can call the North Little Rock Electric Department Energy Audit Request Line at 501-975-8734 and request to have a FREE home energy audit done. Randy Naylor has already had this done and included is a free bag of energy savings goodies. Check it out.

NEW NEWSLETTER LOOK

Starting in January, we will be sending out our newsletters on thicker paper and they will be coming to you without envelopes with addresses on them. They will still come through the mail and will be going to many others including the apartments. We hope you will like the new newsletter and we're hoping that many others that will be getting the newsletter and will want to come and join us at our meetings.

Check us out on Neighborhood Link - Scenic Hill Neighborhood Association

Facebook: Scenic Hill Neighborhood
Association
President - Lisa Smith (791-2568)
Vice President - Carol Crow
Secretary - Sue Paulette
Treasurer - Marge Liddle